
January, 2024 NEWSLETTER

Commanders Comments

We get to start another new year. I hope 
everyone had a safe holiday.

Cale Rogers has been coming in to the post 
to learn the Quartermaster job.  This should 
give Dick Knowles the help and some relief 
that he has been requesting for quite some 
time. 

You may have noticed that we have 
upgraded the some of the TV’s in the Post. A
big THANK YOU goes out Terry and Dar 
Lopez for their very generous gifts to the 
Post. 

The January steak fry will be Saturday the 
13th  and is hosted by the Auxilary this 
month.  Entertainment will be provided by 
Victor.

Cornhole tournements are being held on 
Tuesdays at 6:30 p.m. and Sundays at 1:30 
p.m.

Pool leagues are Wednesday at 7 p.m. and 
Sundays are at 1:30 p.m.

Euchre starts at 2 p.m. on Tuesdays, but still
starts 6:30 p.m. on Fridays and is open to all
Euchre players.

The January Post meeting will be on 
Thursday the 11th at 5:30 p.m. 
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 Presidents Corner 

The Auxiliary will be having their monthly 
fish and shrimp fry on Friday, January 5.

We will be holding our monthly meeting 
Thursday, January 18th @ 7:00. Please 
come to the meeting because we need at 
least 5 people to hold a meeting. Thank 
you. 

Keep an eye on the activities calendar. 
Please help when you can. 

We are looking forward to getting new 
members and working with all of you on the 
different activities.  With the new members 
and officers that joined the Post, the 
Auxiliary would welcome any eligible family 
members to join.

Stay healthy and safe!

Larry Sharp
Auxiliary President 


